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Community Co-Operation for Fun4All  

Co-operative members in the area have helped Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to 

give carers and those they care for a break, with a grant of £500. The group received the cash boost 

from The Co-operative’s Community Fund, a pot of money accumulated by member customers opting 

to donate all or part of their annual dividend to good causes in the area. The money is distributed by 

The Co-operative’s local area committees.  

 

Mike Oakes, from Fun4All, said: “Funding is becoming ever harder to secure, therefore we were 

delighted to hear that we were successful in securing this grant from The Co-operative. The cash has 

made a huge difference to our group, and it means all the more knowing that the money has been 

donated by local people.”  

 

On March 26 Tricia Davies of the Co-Operative Community Fund travelled from Newbury to present 

the cheque to Fun4All Chair Mike Oakes. They are pictured together. 

For Membership Applications, Event Details, Donations and further information please e-mail 

info@fun4all.org.uk or visit the charity’s website www.fun4all.org.uk   
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Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 656457        

 

   

 


